
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
AMDA Foundation Limited is an Australian not-for-profit corporation established to 
promote the development of aviation and Australia’s industrial, manufacturing and 
information/communications technology resources in the fields of aviation, 
aerospace, maritime, defence and security. 
 
During the 2022/23 financial year, AMDA Foundation has provided the following benefits to 
meet the objectives and pillars of the Foundation: 

 
 
The objective of the AMDA Foundation is to benefit all Australians by promoting the development 
of the growth of Australian High-Technology industry capabilities. AMDA Foundations’ support for 
the development of Australian Industry capability is based on five key pillars: 
 

 
 
 



 

 

The AMDA Foundation meets these pillars by: 
1. Developing and running world class industry expositions and conferences to promote 

Australian industry both within Australia and globally. These events enable Australian 
companies to promote themselves and seek business opportunities. These forums enable 
the companies to promote themselves with the Australian public to enhance their ability to 
attract and retain staff and to broaden their contacts. 

2. Promote and develop a range of industry and public focused student engagement 
programs, including scholarships as part of a formal careers and skills programs, with the 
aim of promoting interest in careers in the fields of science, technology, engineering, and 
mathematics. 

3. Provides innovation awards to provide financial rewards to assist innovative Australian 
companies and researchers.  There are currently three awards known as the National 
Industry awards, SME innovation awards and the young innovator awards. 

 
The AMDA Foundation has developed a policy for determining its surplus requirements. Given the 
substantial cost of the airshow it has been determined that the first $30m in reserves is held to 
meet potential obligations in event of event cancellation or weather impediments to the successful 
running of an airshow.  The policy also allows for a further sum to be withheld to assist with Capital 
requirements and Working Capital to fund existing and future developed events. 
 
The foundation then has a process to allocate surplus funds to meet the above activities identified 
in the five pillars.  In the current year the Foundation has taken over the Wings over Illawarra 
airshow with the objective of enhancing this show to promote careers in regional aviation, 
particularly the career opportunities in skills that support aviation i.e. engineers, maintenance and 
other technical roles. 
 
The foundation has also increased the value of the innovation awards and is looking to expand its 
scholarship program to underrepresented disciplines needed to support Australian High 
Technology Industries. 
 
  

 


